Dear principal/teacher,
 
As a result of these unprecedented times, we will be putting the full versions of our monthly news magazines online where teachers will have access to the monthly planning and resources that are available on our website. www.newsmagmedia.ie (click on Teachers). For daily updates and home activities for the pupils, you can follow us on Twitter (@NewsMagMedia) and Facebook (The Primary Planet & News Flash).
 
Our Titles:
 
News Flash: 7 years +
The Primary Planet: 9 years +
EIPIC: Gaelscoilleanna - Rang a Sé and the Junior Cycle of secondary schools
 
The majority of our subscribing schools use our publications in class as a literacy resource, so they are ideal for incorporating into the pupils’ ‘home-schooling’ experience over the coming months.
 
The Primary Planet, News Flash and Eipic will be published as an online magazine from April onwards, while related exercises, quizzes and activities will be posted on the website daily, much like our monthly resource pack. This, we hope, will help inform, engage and inspire our readers (and your pupils) through these difficult times.
 
Therefore, future issues of The Primary Planet, News Flash and Eipic will be available for all pupils of your school to read on our website   www.newsmagmedia.ie  until schools reopen.
 
If at all possible, can you please notify other teachers in your school and parents (perhaps through your WhatsApp groups, Text-a-Parent facilities and email) to let them inform their children that they can access our monthly news magazines.
 
We hope you and your colleagues, friends and families, are in good health and stay well over the coming weeks.
 
· APRIL ISSUE ONLINE - APRIL 1
· MAY ISSUE ONLINE - MAY 1
· JUNE ISSUE ONLINE – JUNE 1
 
 
 
Kind regards,
 
Padraig
 
 
Padraig Fitzsimons
Sales Manager | News Mag Media
 
Gortinee | Aughamore
Carrick on Shannon | Co. Leitrim
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